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Commissioners issue support for carpenters, 

millwrights pension plan enhancement 

 Wayne County Commissioners today issued a statement of support for a 

federal proposal stabilizing the Michigan Carpenters and Millwrights pension plan 

with a $635 million investment. 

“We support this action by the Biden/Harris Administration because we, too, 

value the importance of these valuable workers,” said Commissioner Jonathan C. 

Kinloch (D-Detroit). 

 Commissioner Kinloch and commission Chair Alisha Bell (D-Detroit) 

presented the resolution of support which calls the federal proposal, “decisive 

action to stabilize this essential pension fund.” 

           The resolution also, recognizes the vital contributions of labor unions and 

skilled trades to our local and national economy and reaffirms its dedication to 

supporting initiatives that empower workers and uphold the dignity of labor. 


